Note taker and tape recorder:

Note takers will continue to take notes for students who have already requested a note taker as an accommodation and will forward them to ARC.  ARC staff will then email the notes to the student who requested them.  Notes may be typed or handwritten.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Instructors are still working on converting their courses to online so we don’t know if they will be livestreamed or pre-recorded.  You may contact your instructor to inquire further.  If you signed a tape recorder agreement and need to record a live lecture, you may continue to do so.  Please contact ARC immediately at 910-521-6695 or arc@uncp.edu if you encounter any accessibility issues.  



